MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
f § Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: M. J. Brodie, President ‘}}?L}yzﬁ’g@;&z. % y
DATE: April 14, 2010

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 10-0469
Property Tax — Discount for Early Payment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed Council Bill 10-0469 for
the purpose of changing the time allotted for early-payment property-tax discount. BDC has
reviewed the proposed legislation and supports this bill. BDC respectfully requests that this bill
be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

folos Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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